To whom it may concern:

Proxim Wireless is a wireless equipment manufacturer. We are requesting an experimental license for
outdoor qualifications of our radios.

Experimentation would include operating our radios at various modes of operation to determine real
world performance. This testing is required for new product introduction to the market and replication
of any issues and testing for continued improvement of current product lines.

The program of experimentation will directly contribute to the development of the radio art, as we are
able to ensure the highest level of quality in our new products before introduction to the market and to
engage in continual improvements.

It should be noted that this area of operation is in a rural setting surrounded by trees.

We will be coordinating with Randall Hagar, who is the local Region 6 planning committee to ensure no
interference issues in the 4940 — 4990MHz band segments.



